
 

Final reminder 

17th National Model A Ford Rally 

23-28th February, 2025  

Solway Hotel & Showgrounds,  

Masterton, Wairarapa. 

8-11-24 

 

Dear Model A Enthusiast, 

You made an “Early-bird’ Registration so you could get newsletters and information about this Rally, 
presumably with the intention of attending the Rally. We would love to have you attend the Rally and 
enjoy the fun and friendship that is so typical of these National events. 

However, you have not made final Formal Registration and time is running out to do so. We set a 
deadline of 10th November 2024 to receive Registrations as we have to get all our information collated 
and off to the printer to get the Rally brochure printed before Christmas. Those people not fully 
registered by the time we ‘go to print’ won’t have their names as attendees included in the brochure. 
We were not planning to accept late entries but we may be able to accept late entries for another 1-2 
weeks. This will give you time to get your Registration finalized  if you were intending to come to the 
Rally but just forgot about it despite four newsletters being sent out to all ‘Early-birds’. 

Registration forms were sent to you on 2-9-24 from nimafc.editor@gmail.com  and the ‘Rego docs’ can 
be found on the Club website www.modelafordclub.co.nz  by looking for the link to the 17th Rally. It’s 
not hard to find. If you are unable to download the documents you can email me for a new set of ‘docs’ 
to be emailed to you. I’m happy to do this for you. Please return your documents to my email address 
(below), not to the ‘Editor’ nor to the ‘Treasurer’! Please don’t forget to include your signed ’Waiver’ 
form. 

If you have changed your mind, or life’s circumstances are such that you are now unable to attend the 
Rally, please send me a short email to say you are unable to attend. We are sorry for you if you have to 
abandon your plans to attend the 17th National Rally. 

 

Kind regards, 

Martin Rees 

Rally Secretary 

nimafc.secretary@gmail.com 

Mobile 0274964200 
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